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Monday - Friday 

NZ Post Centre 

Glen Oroua School 

Living and Learning Today for Tomorrow 

Newsletter 

200 SANSONS ROAD 
RD 3 

PALMERSTON NORTH 4473 
 

PH (06) 329 7859 
 

Cell 027 329 7859 
Email: glenoroua@glenoroua.school.nz 

Core Values 
 

Respect 
 

Responsibility 
 

Integrity 
 

Resilience 
 

Personal Excellence 
 



 18 November 2020 
  
Dear Parents / Caregivers / Friends of the School 

School Policies and Procedures go to: 
http://glenoroua.schooldocs.co.nz/ 

Username: glenoroua 
Password: policies 

Ko tatau 
 

This is us. 
 

Championship Day was held at Rongotea last weekend with a great turnout of Glen 
Oroua students and their animals.  Their hard work earned us enough points to win the     
B & A Cup again for the sixth year in a row!! 
WELL DONE to those who were there!! 
Below are our results. 
 
Calves         Lambs 
Leading: Year 1 & 2 - Lily Harris          1st Leading:     Year 1 & 2 - Rose Bishop     3rd 
                      Kate Pedley        3rd             Year 3 & 4 - Leo Mullin        2nd 
                                  Grace Pedley      4th         Year 5 & 6 - Lydie Capper    5th 
               Year 7 & 8 - Lily Holtslag        1st Care & Attention: 
                       Charlotte Lavin  2nd   Year 1 & 2 - Paige Trembath     1st 
                       Riley Pedley       5th               Rose Bishop       2nd 
Care and Attention:        Year 3 & 4 - Leo Mullin              4th 
  Year 1 & 2 - Lily Harris            1st Calling: Year 1 & 2 - Paige Trembath     1st 
         Grace Pedley       5th   Year 5 & 6 - Lydie Capper        4th 
  Year 3 & 4 - Gemma Pedley   2nd   Team of 3 Leading Lambs -    4th 
  Year 7 & 8 - Riley Pedley         5th 
Dairy Type Light Breeds 
  Riley Pedley    3rd 
  Kate Pedley     5th    Diaries: Year 3 & 4 - Gemma Pedley   2nd 
Dairy Type Heavy Breeds            - Chloe McKelvie   4th 
  Charlotte Lavin   4th      Year 5 & 6 - Eve Holtslag        3rd 
  Lily Harris           5th 
Dairy Type Cross Breeds 
  Lily Holtslag   3rd 
Team of 3 Leading Calves -  3rd 

THANK YOU to everyone who turned out to the athletic sports last Friday.  The weather 
was great, everything ran smoothly - well done teachers and the students did their best!! 

Thank you to everyone who helped with measuring, timing etc - greatly appreciated 
 
Goodluck to everyone going to the Te Kawau Athletics on Friday! 
 
Cluster Athletics 
Notices have been sent home to those who qualified for this event.  Please let Francie 
know asap if you are intending on meeting the school group at the track, or have room to 
take other students.  There are major roadworks happening on Tennant Drive, so we will 
all be best to go to Massey via Linton to avoid this. 

Term Event 
Friday - 20 November -        
Te Kawau Athletics 
Sunday - 22 November -     
Lions Christmas Parade 
Monday - 23 November - 
Teacher Only Day 
Thursday - 26 November - 
Manual 
Thursday - 26 November - 
BoT Meeting 
Friday -  27 November -     
Assembly 
Friday - 4 December - BoT 
Election Day 
Friday - 4 December -        
Assembly 
Tuesday - 8 December - GO 
Treat Day 
Thursday - 10 December - 
Manual 
Friday - 11 December - GO 
School Hangi 
Monday - 14 December - GO 
Prizegiving 
Tuesday - 15 December - Last 
Day of Term - Finish 12 noon 

Kawakawa Balm for sale!! 
 $10 per jar  

Money towards  
Education Outside the  

Classroom 
Can be  

purchased from the school 
office. 

Rongotea Christmas Parade 2020  

Just 4 sleeps until the Christmas Parade which will be 

held on Sunday 22nd November in the Rongotea 

Square! Our set up place is outside the Merchant's 

Daughter. White fabric, or feed bags that are white on 

the inside could add to our theme, which this year is a 

Santa's Village.  Students can dress as elves, wearing 

green, brown and red - and with eg a Santa hat with 

elf ears . We have about 20 green tunics at school 

(mostly smaller) that students can use. Donations of 

white tinsel would be appreciated as would any new 

ideas or offers of help.  Many thanks to Andrew     

Pedley for providing the truck for our float. 

 

On the day, we will need families to help out         

decorating our truck from 11am, and all students 

coming on the float will need to be there by 12 

noon.  Judging starts at 12.30 and the parade itself at 

1.00pm.  Please make sure your children are well-

sunscreened before they come. Food will be available 

at stalls around the Square to purchase for lunch if 

you wish.  

Any changes on the day, due to weather etc, will be 

posted on our school Facebook page.  

Music Tuition - Can any final expressions of interest about 
musical tuition in 2021 for Years 3-8 students please be 
returned to Francie asap please, or contact me if you have 
any questions. 
 
Reminders: 

 Teacher only day Monday 23 November -               

The School will be closed 

 BoT Election - please cast your votes on or before 4 
December - Ballot Box in the foyer by the office 

 Assembly change - No Assembly this week - changed 
to Friday 27 November 2020 

 Please return all Glen Oroua School Achievement 
Cups as soon as possible 

 There are still Swimming Pools keys that need to be 
returned as soon as possible 

 
Also: 
We have decided to join with the Te Kawau Playcentre 
and support the Backpack Outreach, Ipu Mo Te Hauora - 
information attached.   
Items can be left at the office before 10 December. 
Please support this worthy cause. 


